Business Meeting Minutes for September 15, 2019
Attendees:  Dave & Amira S., Shelly and Chip J., Arden & Janet K., Karen F., Andrea D., Jenn M., Don & Bebie Z., Bob & Ida H., Rob & Toni W., Guy H., Bec S., Kari & Emma H., Karen & Ollie B., Dianne B., Linda A., Sandra C., Tom P., Rick & Paula B., Sharon & Ken A., Patricia J., Travis S., Rob K., Matt & Sandi W., Bill M., Doug M., Dave & Jan D., Don & Ruth P., Meta M., Randy H., Matt & Dawson G., Cleone J., Doug & Elizabeth S., Fran K., Bonnie C.

Elders
	Melissa Braskett is nominated to the Nominating Committee.  Nomination approved.
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	In preparation for the budgeting process, notice was made of the current giving deficit to the budget.  While we are currently $18000 or so behind in giving, this isn’t as dire a situation as it might appear, as giving is often down through summer, spending is currently $6000 below budget, and we have more than enough reserves to handle the current deficit.  Nonetheless, prayer is asked for the budgeting process over the next couple of months and all are specifically invited to the November business meeting when the budget is presented and approved.  

Next meeting is scheduled for October 20, 2019
